
 

Estate Agent Boards 

To help promote the  

Summer Fair, Estates 17 

have agreed to use their 

boards outside people’s 

houses. The board will go 

up a couple of says before 

the event and they will  

remove after. Please see 

the APP or your child’s 

class teacher. 

If you know of another 

company who will sponsor 

the event please let us 

know.  

 

The School Photographer 

will be here on Monday 3rd 

June 2024 to take class  

photos.  All children will 

need to be in uniform on 

this day.  If you have sib-

lings that attend Mission 

Grove, an opportunity to 

have a photo of them taken 

together will be available 

between 8am and 9am on 

both sites. 
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What a week! 

34 year 6 children, Miss Khan, Mr Harrington, Mr Redding, Mr 

Conor and Miss Tanya had a fabulous time at PGL in the Isle of 

Wight. We have put some pictures on the newsletter but please visit 

the website gallery for more. The remaining year 6 went ice skating, 

BMXing at the velodrome and on a wild life and well being           

excursion . Year 1 went to Epping forest. Reception had a thrilling 

Tuesday; wearing it wild, parents coming for dinner , seeing Safari 

Pete and then a movie night. To top it all the school won an award 

with TFL for all of the work we do about walking to school, using 

bikes and scooters, investigating pollution from the streets and  

other activities linked to transport and the        environment.  

How can we top that I hear you wonder ! Well 

we need a weeks holiday and then we will have 

a bumper half term. Starting before we return 

with the start of the E17 Artstrail which we are 

part of again. We are number 20 and 82 on the 

Artstrail map. We have some maps on the foyer 

or you can download from this QR code. Then 

when we return the children will be completing 

an AM test on the chromebooks, Year 4 will have their multiplication 

test. The film week linked to sustainability will happen and voting 

will commence for the finalists for the 2024 Mission Globes, a night 

to dress up for and not be missed! Surely Miss Mozir’s class can’t 

win it again! The year 6 will be   planning and running events for 

their enterprise week, look out for posters about things to buy. The 

money raised will go towards their leaving events. We will have our 

annual sports week with more opportunities for family members to 

take part—including in the mile run. There will be a poetry slam, 

Bastille day and who can forget the year 4 sleepover and summer 

fair! Please put all the dates in your diary and help support as many 

events as you can.  

 

Have a great half term and see you on the 3rd June—Katie Jennings, 



MAY 

27th—31st School closed for HALF TERM 

JUNE 

1st   E17 Artstrail starts  

3rd   Class and sibling photos 

3rd—7th  Film Week 

5th/ 6th  Year 6 Transport police workshops 

6th—12th  North site book fair  

6th  80th Anniversary DDAY 

10th   Year 6 Junior Citizenship 

11th    Merlin London Aquarium 

12th  Mini Tour de Walthamstow 

  Mallard London Aquarium 

13th   Curriculum Governors  

  5pm Mission Globes 

14th   Magpie London Aquarium 

17th   Year 6 Enterprise week 

19th   Moorhen London Aquarium 

20th   Finance Governors 

21st  Year 4 Sleepover 

24th—28th  Sports week  

JULY 

1st  Waxwing @ Garden Museum 

4th   Magic Flute 

  Full Governors 

8th   Wagtail@Garden Museum  

  Parent Evening 

SPECIAL DATES 

2 

Housing Options Open Day: 

register now 

 

 

Waltham Forest are running a 

Housing Options Open Day 

for people who are currently 

on the housing register list 

and would like to find out 

more about their alternative 

housing options. For exam-

ple you could be: 

 

living in Council accommo-

dation and have requested a 

move to a different home or 

•  

• are a homeless applicant 

and/or have been placed 

into temporary accom-

modation by the Coun-

cil or 

• are a general housing 

register applicant. 

•  

The event takes place on 

Thursday 30 May at Frederick 

Bremer School, Siddeley 

Road, E17. There will be 

three hourly sessions which 

will be repeated throughout 

the day, at 10am to 11am, 

11.45am  to 12.45pm and 

2.30pm to 3.30pm. Find out 

more. 

•  

 

Please note space is limited 

in the venue and you will be 

only be able to attend if you 

have registered for one of the 

sessions. If you have any 

questions or need any sup-

port to participate, contact 

the Housing Engagement 

team 

on engagement@walthamfor

est.gov.uk 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxNDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LndhbHRoYW1mb3Jlc3QuZ292LnVrL2V2ZW50cy9ob3VzaW5nLW9wdGlvbnMtb3Blbi1kYXktbWF5LTIwMjQ_dXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09Uk5fMTYwNTI0JnV0bV9uYW1l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxNDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LndhbHRoYW1mb3Jlc3QuZ292LnVrL2V2ZW50cy9ob3VzaW5nLW9wdGlvbnMtb3Blbi1kYXktbWF5LTIwMjQ_dXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09Uk5fMTYwNTI0JnV0bV9uYW1l
mailto:engagement@walthamforest.gov.uk
mailto:engagement@walthamforest.gov.uk


       ATTENDANCE PERCENTAGE BY CLASS  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all students and parents/carers who joined 
in with the Mission Grove play street on 22 May! We hope 
you all  enjoyed the opportunity to play games like volley-
ball, space hoppers, and  hopscotch on Mission Grove. 
The Council  wanted to test what  on-street play spaces 
might look like and see if it’s possible to include perma-
nent play features in future high street    improvements. 
  
Please spare a few moments to share your feedback with 
them in this short        
survey: https://
citizenlab-
co.typeform.com/to/
I87ThZOP. 

Form % 

R Mallard 87.05% 

R Magpie 90.17% 

1 Kittiwake 90.58% 

R Merlin 91.23% 

2 Wagtail 91.99% 

5 Goldcrest 92.29% 

Nursery North PM 92.33% 

2 Woodpecker 92.52% 

R Moorhen 92.57% 

Nursery North Full Time 92.63% 

1 Kestrel 93.11% 

4 Blackbird 93.27% 

3 Swan 93.30% 

1 Kinglet 93.37% 

1 Kingfisher 93.38% 

2 Waxwing 93.50% 

Nursery South PM 93.50% 

Nursery South AM 93.53% 

4 Barn Owl 93.63% 

4 Buzzard 93.85% 

2 Wren 93.97% 

3 Swallow 94.21% 

3 Skylark 94.33% 

Nursery North AM 94.38% 

5 Grouse 94.50% 

5 Goldfinch 94.71% 

6 Chaffinch 94.88% 

2yr North PM 94.98% 

5 Goose 94.98% 

6 Cuckoo 94.98% 

3 Sparrow 95.12% 

6 Chiff Chaff 95.56% 

Nursery South Full Time 95.59% 

2yr North AM 95.67% 

6 Crow 96.05% 

https://citizenlabco.typeform.com/to/I87ThZOP
https://citizenlabco.typeform.com/to/I87ThZOP
https://citizenlabco.typeform.com/to/I87ThZOP
https://citizenlabco.typeform.com/to/I87ThZOP




 









Thank you to Goose and Moorhen classes for their assemblies this week.  

The African drumming sounded amazing !  


















